
���� Prayer Request Updates ���� 

Please remove-Delynn Ivy-She is stable at this time. 

Ongoing prayer requests can be found in the November Newsletter. 

 

 
Any prayer requests or updates can be submitted either by 

 email (ucmc@unioncrossmoravian.org)  
or by contacting the church at  

336-769-2411.  

 
 
Prayer Notes:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
October 

Oct. 24 Women’s Bible Study 10 AM 
Hospitality Committee 7:15 

Oct. 26 Adult Choir Pracitce 7 PM 

Oct. 27 Soup Dinner 5-7 PM 

Oct. 30 Trunk or Treat 7 PM 

Oct. 31 Women’s Bible Study 

November 

Nov.  1 Women’s Circles 9:30 AM & 7 PM 

Nov.  2 Adult Choir Practice 7 PM 

Nov.  5  Exile Night for UTES 

Nov.  6 Veterans Day Pot Luck  

       Nursery Volunteer Orientation 

Our Generosity 

Last Week: $2513 

10/9 $4773 

10/2 $5881 

9/25 $6888 

 
Attendance 

Last Week 

Praise Service  25 

Sunday School  77 

Worship Service 130 

Watchword for the Week is from Luke 18:14 
Jesus says, “All who exalt themselves will be humbled, but all 

who humble themselves will be exalted.”  
 

October 23, 2016  

Twenty-Third Sunday after Pentecost 

hÇ|ÉÇ VÜÉáá `ÉÜtä|tÇ V{âÜv{ 
“A Christian Family seeking to reflect God’s Love” 

Chimes 

Call to Worship 

Welcome and Announcements 

Pastoral Prayer 

Children’s Chat with Pastor Russ 

Page 133 
Liturgy for Evangelism 

Receiving of Tithes and Offerings 

Offertory Hymn 

Share Your Faith - Phillips 

 Doxology – Page 817 

Hymn 494 

Breathe on Me, Breath of God 

Sermon: Reverend Russell Williams 
“The Lone Nightlight” 

Sermon Text: Acts 2:1-4, 43-47 

Hymn 621 
We’ve a Story to Tell to the Nations  

Benediction 

Postlude 

 

  

Pastor: Rev. Russell Williams  Organist/Pianist: Alice Linville    
Choir Director: Phyllis Long  Janice Reich 

Church Secretary: Dee McGee 
 



 Today 

  8:00 AM Praise Team Rehearsal 
  9:00 AM Contemporary Worship Service 
  9:45 AM   Sunday School Opening 
10:00 AM  Sunday School Class 
11:00 AM Worship Service 
  5:00 PM YFC, Utes and Joy Group  

Monday 
10:00 AM Women’s Bible Study 
  7:15 PM Hospitality Committee Meeting 

Wednesday 
  7:00 PM Adult Choir Practice 

Thursday 
 5:00 PM Soup Fundraiser for Annebelle 

 

The flowers today are given to the glory of God and 
in honor of Bill and Ruby Gibson’s 65th  
wedding anniversary by their family. 

Announcements 

The annual Mission Society Lovefeast is planned 
for Sunday, November 6 at Konnoak Hills Church. 
Following music by the provincial band, the service 
begins at 3:00. During worship, enhanced by 
numerous talented musicians, Justin Rabbach from 
the Board of World Mission will bring a special 
message. 

Laurel Ridge- Payment for those planning on going 
to Laurel Ridge is due by Oct. 30th. There are still 
rooms available for the church retreat on Nov. 11-
13th. Contact the church office, if you’d like to go.  

Library Discards for sale in the Fellowship 
Hall.  We have purged our collection so that new 
books may be added.  Please take a look, help 
yourself, and if you can, leave a donation so that 
we can continue to purchase new books for our 
collection. Also, if you have any materials for the 
church library, please contact Catherine Draper 
before leaving them in the library. 

Today 

 Infant Nursery 
Frances Brown 

Dee McGee 

Preschool 
Nursery 

Jill and Ricky 
Ramsay 

S.S. Opening 
Karen Vaughn 

Custodial Check 
Jack Reich 
Kim Craver 

Greeters- Narthex 
Philip and Carol 

Harp 

Back Vestibule 
Randy Knox 

Ushers 
David Kapp 

John Woodard 

 Next Sunday 

Infant Nursery 
Catherine and 
Tony Draper 

Preschool 
Nursery 

Kristi and 
Samantha 

Whittington  

S.S. Opening 
Tony Draper 

Custodial Check 
Kim Craver 

Bobby James 

Greeters- Narthex 
Philip and Carol 

Harp 

Back Vestibule 
Randy Knox 

Ushers for 
November 

Robert Welch  
Terry Tucker 

 

 

Nursery Workers Orientation-There will be a Nursery worker 
orientation on Sunday, November 6th, following the Veterans Day pot 
luck.  Orientation is mandatory for all volunteers.  The orientation will 
cover new procedures and policies as outlined by the Safe Sanctuary 
policy. If you are unable to attend, please contact the pastor.  

JOY Group-will be meeting from 5:00 to 6:30 today, the 23rd.  Then 
next Sunday, the 30th, we will be having our Halloween party at 6pm and 
then the parents can come pick them up at 7pm and take them to Trunk 
or Treat! 

Veteran’s day Lunch-There will be a pot luck lunch immediately 
following the worship service on Sunday, November 6th.  Everyone is 
invited to attend as we honor all those who have served in the armed 
forces.  

Exile Night- On Saturday November the 5th the Utes will participate in 
Exile night. All High School youth are invited to participate and bring a 
friend. The goal of Exile Night is for attendees to gain an understanding 
of what Christian refugees experience on a daily basis, to be 
encouraged in their faith in Christ and to stand with their persecuted 

family through prayer.  

Please be considerate of those with limited mobility.  If you’re able to 
walk from the main parking lot, please park there. But, if you need 
assistance you can pull up under the portico and have an usher assist 
with having your car parked.  

Sermon Notes: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


